Notification of Data Plan Oversubscription

Dear [Customer Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update
regarding your current data plan with [Company Name].

Due to increased usage and demand, your data plan has reached its oversubscription limit. As of
[Date], your plan usage has exceeded the allocated data allowance. We understand that this may
cause inconvenience.

To continue enjoying uninterrupted service, we recommend upgrading your data plan to better
accommodate your usage needs. Our customer service team is readily available to assist you with
finding an appropriate plan adjustment.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Please feel free to reach out to us at
[Customer Service Number] or [Customer Service Email] for any questions or further assistance.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Title]
[Company Name]

[Contact Information]



